
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recruitment till 31 March 2011 
 

 
 

 
 
Paramedic Stations  
 
Beechdale 10 
Hucknall 4 
Wilford 3 
Edwinstowe 3 
Stapleford: 2 
Carlton  1 
West Bridgford             1 
Eastwood: 1
      
Paramedics Recruitment 
 
Ian Cross:  4 
Tony Chadbourne  3 
Carl Keeble  3 
Michael Fuller 2 
Derek Claxton  2 
Kay Gallimore 2 
Rebecca Owen             1 
Amanda West  1 
Angela Gotheridge   1 
Christopher Allum 1 
Gary Allen 1 
Mark Bushell 1 
Richard Goddard 1 
Sam Hughes 1 
Samantha Winter 1 
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Nottingham NG51PB 

 
Chief Investigator 

Prof Philip Bath 
0115 823 1768 

 
EMAS Research Lead 

Prof N Siriwardena 
0152 288 6939 

 
Trial Doctor 

Sandeep Ankolekar  
0115 823 1769 

 
Paramedic Champion 

Michael Fuller  
07824 503737 
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25/80 
RIGHT contact for weekends-07557197488 !! 
 

We appreciate that the research contact for the weekends was a bit 
tricky! So, the research nurses will now carry a mobile during their work  
hours. You may directly inform them of a potential patient instead of 
calling the trial doctor. However, you can always contact him should you 
need any clarification.  

 
Most patients with stroke are admitted to Berman stroke ward at the City. 
However, there may be times when the stroke ward doesn’t have beds and 
you may have to take patients to a different ward in the City or to QMC.  
 
The trial is active in both Nottingham hospitals (City and QMC) as the trial 
doctor or the research nurses will be able to go to QMC to receive potential 
patients. However, we do not have approval for the hospitals outside 
Nottingham. 

Training for RIGHT 

Please copy this link and register your interest for April and May 2011 
RIGHT training-http://doodle.com/wbtfa5tmpwgu5dfp	
  
 

New, easy to use trial envelopes now in all 
stations!! 

All old envelopes have now 
been replaced, and so only 
use the new white envelopes 
in the plastic folders. If you 
come across any old brown 
envelopes, please post them 
to Michael Fuller by EMAS 
internal mail. 

 Recruitment at both City and QMC 

 


